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 Sunday Services, May 17, 2020 
Cancelledðwatch the livestream of our 8:30 a.m. service 

WE HAVE SET UP A YOUTUBE CHANNEL FOR OUR CHURCH!  
 

This will help more people watch our worship services and Bible studies on their Smart TVs. Since 
it is a brand new channel, it will take some time for you to search and find it on YouTube. We will 
share a direct link to our churchôs YouTube channel through emails and social media this week. 
Please click that link to find the channel and then please subscribe to the channel. You can also copy 
and paste this link (https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCviMQOhmFj4hnVLFqxBFe4g) from this 
weekôs newsletter on our website to upload the channel, too. 
 
There are a few other Madison UMC churches on YouTube so look for our blue church logo with an 
ñMò to find our channel. To make sure that you have the right channel, we have uploaded our 2020 
Easter service to the channel. Once we have over 100 subscribers, we can add more content and 
customization to the channel so please subscribe soon. By subscribing to our YouTube channel, it 
will also make it easier for our channel to show up in YouTube searches for other people.  
 
Please note your attendance and make comments in the ñLive Chatò during the live-stream or in 
the ñCommentsò section at the bottom of the page if you watch the service after the live-stream has 
concluded.  

STAFF PARISH RELATIONS COMMITTEE NEWS 
 

We are grateful to have received word from Bishop James Swanson and the Cabinet of 
the Mississippi Conference that all three of our pastors have been reappointed to Madi-
son United Methodist Church for the upcoming appointment term.  We are blessed to 
have Rev. Barry Male as our Sr. Pastor, Rev. Ben Butler as our Associate Pastor and 
Rev. Cory Phillips as our Director of Student Ministries.  Their spiritual guidance, lead-
ership and example of true servanthood has and will continue to further the ministry at 
MUMC and each one of us in our walk of faith.  We thank each one individually and 
also want to thank their families as well for their faithfulness and for the sacrifices 
made for us. 



ADULT MINISTRY 
Rev. Ben Butler 601-856-6058 or email ben@madisonumc.org 

UMM /WILSON SCHOLARSHIPS UPDATE 
 

Since we will likely remain limited to zoom meetings through May 17, 2020,  we will go ahead and postpone our 
regular meeting from that date.. 
 

We would normally announce and award our Frank Wilson Scholarship at our May meeting,  but since the virus has 
caused all sorts of problems, we will wait until June to award the scholarship. We hope and pray that we will be back 
together by then. 
 

Thank you for all you have done and continue to do in these trying times. Bless you and keep you and yours safe. 

Our church family continues to reach our community and world with the love of Christ in this difficult season. Last 
week several of our adults and students did a variety of yard work for elderly church members, several people from 
our church donated items and took them to the Crossroadsô Ministry, and our funding of the Moodyôs Blessing Bag 
food ministry expanded to reach even more people. Thank you for supporting our church in this season so that we can 
continue to meet needs! 

CHURCH FACILITY AND OFFICE UPDATES 
 

Our Administrative Council and our Trustees Committee met recently to discuss when and how we will reopen our 
church for worship and for other activities. We continue to monitor what our elected officials and health profession-
als suggest, and we are also seeking the counsel of our Bishop and other churches. We will present our plans in an 
upcoming newsletter, from the pulpit, and through social media so please be looking for that information and be 
praying for our church leaders as they make these difficult decisions. 
The church office is currently closed but we will reopen soon. You can call the church office during business hours 
and someone will be available to take your call. Also, you can email any of our staff using their first name and then 
ñ@madisonumc.orgò to communicate with them.  




